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Fort Lowell - Apache Chapter 
 

- Meeting Minutes – 
 

                               9 June 2008 
 
 
Meeting called to order: Subject to the agreement from the 12 May 2008 meeting of the Chapter 
members, the June 2008 meeting will not be held due to a large number of the members being out of 
town over the summer.  The next meeting will be held 8 Sep 2008 at Michelangelo's Ristorante 
Italiano. 
 
 
Submitted by: 
CW3R Michael Turner, Secretary 
 
 

1                                                                12 May 2008 


